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01.03.2021 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please be aware that if your child is invited to school to complete any SQA related practical work, this 
should take priority over all other aspects of learning.  This is necessary to ensure your child receives 
sufficient time to complete their compulsory practical work for qualification. 
 
Due to revised and extended SQA deadlines, your child will have the support and time to complete any 
missed or outstanding work in their other subjects. 
 
Mr H McAninch 
Head teacher 
 
          
 
 
 


